
Dear

The people in Brazil are pleased that your work has been included in this
Festival . I hope that it leads to furthuring your work and passing on
information about you and your work as an artist .

Enclosed is a letter of agreement for the Sao Paulo, Brazil Festival NEW FROM
THE USA .

	

Please keep ope copy for your records and return the other to
Tigertail Pro ,,ions at 42 N .W . 9th Court, Miami, Florida 33136 . Please
carefully n e the da

	

at we need to have the letter of agreement and VHS
video of you

	

n our office . If you have already sent a VHS copy please
note so on the letter of agreement . Fill in any of the areas on the letter of
agreement that need completing . The videos will be hand-carried to and from
Brazil . Video artists who are being represented in this Festival are Skip
Blumberg, Charles Atlas, Peter Callas, Peter D'Agostino, Ed Emshwiller, Steina
and Woody Valsulka, Gary Hill, Bill Seaman, Bill Viola, Joan Logue, Mary Lucier,
Gregory P . Garvey, Meredith Monk, Henry Hills, Tom Downs, Laura Dean, Bill T .
Jones, Sigrid Hackenberg, Nam June Paik and J . Leighton Pierce .

Thank you for your assistance in being a part of this project . We will send a
copy of the Festival program and any reviews that you receive .

Sincerely,
1
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enc .

L
Mary Luft
Director, Ttgertail Productions
305-324-4337

July 27, 1990


